eSafetyeducation

Online safety webinars for your
parent and carer community

The education team at eSafety has been working on a new free webinar series for parents and
carers, to be delivered live in 2021.

The demand for our popular parent and carer webinars in 2020 prompted us to develop the 2021 series to
support school communities.

Each term, we will offer a new topic that will run numerous times. These webinars will provide parents and
carers with the knowledge, skills and tools to support their children to have safe, positive online experiences.
This is especially important in an era when we are all online more than ever before.

The Term 1 webinar topic is eSafety’s guide to cyberbullying and online drama. This will be offered five times over
the term. We will let you know when the topics for the following terms are announced.

Attached is eSafety’s 2021 webinar schedule. We would be grateful if you could note the dates as you start
planning the year ahead, then advertise them in 2021 through your communication channels with parents
and carers.

Thank you in advance for your support. Please get in touch if you have any questions.

Lucy Kimpton
Senior Outreach Coordinator

outreach@esafety.gov.au

02 6219 5341
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